
 

Week 5                                Monday 7th October 2019     

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s winner is class 4 with 99.76%. Well done 
 

Class 1 -          94.07% 

Class 2 -          96.80% 

Class 3 -          97.49% 

Class 45-          96.76% 

The overall attendance for the school is 97.0 % 

Monday 7th October  Music lessons – ukulele, brass 

Harvest Festival service in Church at 9.30am 

 

Tuesday 8th October Class 4 Ukulele lessons 

Class 4 trip to the fire museum 

After School Activities –Rugby for year 1, 2 

and 3 children, Choir 

 

Wednesday 9th October Music lessons – Keyboards and Woodwind 

After School Activities – Rugby for year 4, 5 

and 6  

Class 2 welcome meeting at 3.15pm 

Class 5 welcome meeting at 3.30pm 

 

 

Thursday 10th October Music lessons –String and guitar 

After School Activities – Drumming 

 

Friday 11th October Year 2 Gifted and Talented writers event 

 



 

School admissions 2020 

The application process for both primary and secondary school admissions are now 

open.  

My advice is to view as many schools as possible. If an open evening/day cannot be 

attended contact the school directly for further advice. Information about individual 

school is available from their school website. 

Our open afternoon is Wednesday 30th October at 1.45pm 

 

 

 

Parking (Again) 

 

Yet again I am having to request that the adults collecting and dropping off children 

consider where to park. Unfortunately, it seems that there are a minority of people who 

believe that they should have a door-to-door service for getting children to school and 

this is definitely not the case. 

It is not safe for any of the children if cars are parked on the pavements on Huddersfield 

Road or on Church Street. The sensible and courteous thing would be to park a little bit 

further away either on Haugh Lane, near the Cedar Tree, Railway Street or Two Bridges 

Road. There have been some near misses already this year and I hope that the near 

misses don’t turn into a child being hit by a vehicle.  

We always think ‘it will never happen to me’ but one day it might. It is only by sheer luck 

that there hasn’t been a serious incident near school involving one of the children. 

 

Think before you Park. 

Parking near the school is dangerous and 

selfish. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


